
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA) 

Minutes of October 4, 2013 
SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
Deborah Leach, President 
Justin Preedom, Vice President of Student Governance 
Erzsebet Piros, Diversity Coordinator 
Mariah Reynolds, Elections Coordinator 
Charles Hathaway, Civic Engagement Coordinator 
John Campbell, Roundtable Coordinator 
 
NEW MEMBERS PRESENT 
Krystal Crawford, Budget Coordinator 
Allee Plouffe, Wellness Coordinator 
 
 SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT 
Alicia Volkmar, Social Activities Coordinator 
Rachel Santiago, Recruiting Coordinator 
Chris DeVaun Parker, Publicity Coordinator 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
Lisa Wallace, SEGA Advisor 
Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor 
Eileen Lanzafame, Faculty Advisor 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, Faculty Advisor 
 
VISITING GUEST 
Reginal Thomas 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:18pm 
The minutes of September 20th were approved and submitted. 
 
SPEAK TO SEGA 
Pat Kennedy, Director from Academic Support Services Department extended an invitation to the DCC SEGA team to join the Spelling Bee competition on 
November 6th, 2013 from 3pm – 5pm at Monroe A & B at the Brighton Campus. 
 
Dr. Topping, Dean of Student Services addressed the SEGA team concerning inappropriate behavior that was observed in the student lounge on the 4

th
 floor 

area.  Public Safety will be observing student behavior on campus.  Students using any inappropriate behavior or language may be referred to Dr. Topping’s 
office for a Code of Conduct Violation.  Moving forward DCC will designate more study areas for the students. 

 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
Vote for Vice President of Events.   Motion was made by Mr. Preedom and seconded by Mr. Hathaway to nominate Ms. Piros for Vice President of Events. The 
vote was unanimous.   
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Hispanic Heritage Celebration on October 9, 2013: Will be held at DCC on the 4th floor in the lounge area. 
 
ADVISORS REPORT 
Ms. Wallace congratulates Ms. Piros on her new position as Vice President of Events.  To all SEGA members that went to the retreat on September 27th, it was 
wonderful to spend the weekend with you.  Ms. Wallace informed the SEGA team to utilize Public Safety in addressing students about their inappropriate 
behavior in the 4th floor lounge.  Ms. Wallace was asked by Ginny Geer-Mentry, Director of Monroe Community College Association, Inc.  to have the SEGA 
team promote “Sustainability Day” on October 23rd at the Damon Campus. 
 
Dr. Humphrey is very pleased and impressed with the SEGA team’s dedication and hard work. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:10pm. 
Submitted by Catherin Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant 

 
 

 
 


